
NOTICE TO SOUTH CAROLINA POLICYHOLDERS  

LIQUIDATION OF LIGHTHOUSE PROPERTY INSURANCE CORPORATION  

James J. Donelon, Commissioner of Insurance for the State of Louisiana vs. Lighthouse Holdings Group, LLC et al 
DOCKET NUMBER  717274  Section 26 

19th JUDICIAL DISTRICT COURT FOR THE PARISH OF EAST BATON ROUGE, STATE OF LOUISIANA 
 

April 29, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is being sent to you because our records indicate that you are a policyholder of Lighthouse Property 
Insurance Corporation (LHPIC). 

On April 05, 2022, LHPIC was placed in Receivership by the 19th Judicial District Court.  Billy Bostick has been 
appointed Receiver for the estate and Frank McNabb has been appointed Deputy Receiver. 

On April 28, 2022, the court ordered LHPIC placed in Liquidation. A copy of the liquidation order may be found on 
the LHPIC website,  https://www.lighthouse.insurance/ 

All South Carolina policies will be cancelled May 28, 2022. 

POLICY STATUS: South Carolina policies will be in force until 11:59 pm May 28, 2022.  Policyholders must seek 
coverage with another company since they will no longer have Lighthouse coverage as of May 29, 2022, and 
beyond.  We have identified a new carrier that is interested in writing your coverage.  Once approved, the new 
carrier will contact your agent to assist in the placing or your policy.  

 
PAYMENT OF CLAIMS: Covered claims on LHPIC policies which occurred prior to the effective date of the policy 
cancellation will be administered by the South Carolina Property and Casualty Insurance Guaranty Association.  
Your Guaranty Association will adjust and make payments on approved claims as soon as possible.  The Receiver 
is currently gathering claim files and claim data to forward the information to your Guaranty Association. As a 
result, there may be a slight delay in claim processing during this transitional period. 

Again, covered property losses which occurred in South Carolina and claims for return premium will be the 
responsibility of the South Carolina Property and Casualty Insurance Guaranty Association.  All questions 
regarding your claim status should be directed to the Guaranty Association at (803) 799-1560 or via email to 
info@scguaranty.com  
 
If you have any non-claims related questions regarding the receivership, please contact the Receiver at:  

 Billy Bostick, Receiver 
Lighthouse Property Insurance Corporation 

 9543 Fenway Ave. 
 Baton Rouge, LA 70809 
 Phone: (225) 201-0107 

https://www.lighthouse.insurance/

